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30th January 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Reception class 
 

Dressing up day for Class R Friday 15th February 2019 
 
As part of our learning about ‘People Who Help Us’ we would like to celebrate by inviting the 
children to come to school dressed either as a person who helps us e.g. a doctor, a vet or a teacher. 
If your child has another profession in mind they could dress up in whatever they wish to be when 
they are grown up. Children are to wear their normal school shoes and please remember to dress 
your child warmly. 
 
During this term we have been asking the children to explore what jobs and professions that they 
would like to undertake when they are older – please explore this again with your child at home as 
you plan your costume together. Please bring your child to school on Friday 15th February wearing 
their costume. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The Early Years Team 
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